
OF DALLAS

F ederal Reserve Bank

Dallas, Texas, April 24, 1959

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks 
of the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

This refers to our circular letter of April 20, 1959, which listed the 
Federal Reserve banks and branches that will observe Daylight Saving 
Time this year, and indicated the periods during which such time would 
be observed.

In addition to the banks listed in that circular, we are now informed 
that the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis will observe Daylight Saving 
Time during the period April 26 to September 27,1959. For that period, our 
time limit for the acceptance of wire transfers to that bank for completion 
on date of receipt will be one hour earlier than the time shown on our 

schedule attached to Bulletin No. 6.

Yours very truly.

Watrous H. Irons
President
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